

0075834

From: [Ona Ferguson](mailto:Ona.Ferguson@nps.gov)
To: jkeene@franklineq.com; [Patrick Paquette](mailto:Patrick.Paquette@selcnc.org); derbc@selcnc.org; Topatneal@aol.com; [Paul Stevens@nps.gov](mailto:Paul.Stevens@nps.gov); Cahoonr@embarqmail.com; djoyner@beldar.com
Cc: [Pat Field](mailto:Pat.Field@nps.gov); [Robert Fisher](mailto:Robert.Fisher@nps.gov); [Cyndy Holda](mailto:Cyndy.Holda@nps.gov); [Mike Murray@nps.gov](mailto:Mike.Murray@nps.gov)
Subject: Re: Veh Char Subcommittee: safety closures, updated document
Date: 11/11/2008 05:40 PM

All,

I've made a note in our document of the topic Jim raises needing additional discussion, and will send the document out to the full committee shortly. It has highlighted three areas in need of more discussion: exempt vehicles around particular types of closures, self-contained vehicles, and night driving.

Also, Patrick Paquette and I talked about his memo/position paper and decided he'd circulate that to you all in particular, not to the Committee as a whole.

Thanks for all your good work over the past couple of months, and see you Friday morning,

Ona

On 11/11/08 4:33 pm, "keene9558" <keene9558@charter.net> wrote:

> ALL
>
> "Exempt Vehicles" will need work since all resource closures are not in
> place for the protection of Piping Plover. A resource closure may exist for
> a turtle nest, a shipwreck, etc and vehicles need not be subject to USFWS
> 1996a.
>
> Jim Keene
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Ona Ferguson [mailto:oferguson@building.org]
> Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2008 12:23 PM
> To: Patrick Paquette; jkeene@franklineq.com; derbc@selcnc.org;
> Topatneal@aol.com; Paul_Stevens@nps.gov; Cahoonr@embarqmail.com;
> djoyner@beldar.com
> Cc: Pat Field; Robert Fisher; Cyndy Holda; Mike_Murray@nps.gov
> Subject: Veh Char Subcommittee: safety closures, updated document
>
> Vehicle Characteristics Subcommittee,
>
> First, attached is the safety closures document that NPS developed this
> summer. That topic has been assigned to this subcommittee to work on at the
> upcoming Committee meeting, so we wanted you all to have a chance to review
> it and be prepared.
>
> Secondly, I've updated the draft document from this subcommittee's work,
> attached. While we are waiting for Patrick Paquette's memo on
> self-contained vehicle camping, I put a placeholder note in the document in
> yellow. We will have more time at the Committee meeting Friday and Saturday
> to continue to work on issues. I'd like to send this document to the
> Committee this evening or tomorrow morning so they have a few days to review
> it. Please let me know by 5pm today if you are not comfortable with me
> circulating it as is.
>
> Best,
>
> Ona